
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kevin   
Sent: 26 June 2020 12:04 
To: Planning Policy 
Subject: Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I fully support the Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan.  This is the culmination of extensive 
consultation within the village and should be supported by Dorset Council. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kevin Bumby 
 

 
 




